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In accordance with Section H, Annex 15-A of the Comprehensive and Progressive 

Agreement for Trans-Pacific Partnership (CPTPP), Chile hereby notifies CPTPP 

members of the newly calculated thresholds for Chile’s procurement covered by Annex 

15-A of the Agreement, effective January 21, 2023: 

 

 

  CLP (CHILEAN PESOS) 

Section A 
a) for procurement of goods and services:       105.408.163  

b) for procurement of construction services:    5.547.798.069  

Section B 
a) for procurement of goods and services:       221.911.923  

b) for procurement of construction services:    5.547.798.069  

Section C 
a) for procurement of goods and services:       244.103.115  

b) for procurement of construction services:    5.547.798.069  

 

 

The thresholds above were calculated in accordance with Section H of Annex 15-A, 

expressed in its national currency according to that Agreement. 

 

The next adjustment of the threshold values will become effective on January 1, 2024. 

 

 


